
 

 

A BRIEF HISTORY OF THE GFC LIFE COACH PROGRAM 

 

Under the inspired leadership of Georgian Russell Chapman, the GFC LIFE COACH 
PROGRAM provides a platform whereby interested GFC Members can mentor today’s 
Stinger football players. In the spring of 2019, we launched our “Old Player to Young 
Player” mentorship program to enable cross-generational sharing of encouragement, 
ideas, and networking opportunities, all in support of our mission to improve the lives of 
young Stinger Football players! At our first two meetings, a half dozen young players 
joined four Georgians to get the ball rolling under the tutelage of Coach Brad Collinson, 
and in early August, six Georgians met and spoke with the entire Stinger team to 
introduce our program to the 2019 complement of Stinger players. From these early 
meetings several one-on-one communications have developed, and Georgian 
participant-mentors are excited about the various ways in which we have been able to 
help today’s generation of student athletes. This program is proving a highly gratifying 
experience for participating players and Georgians alike and we are keen to expand our 
network of mentors willing to pitch in and chat with young Stingers who reach out to us 
for moral & practical support as they begin to shape their adult futures. 

If you would like to join the fun we are having as part of our GFC LIFE COACH “Old 
Player to Young Player” MENTORSHIP PROGRAM, 
 

PLEASE EMAIL RUSSELL CHAPMAN AT 
(russell.chapman@sympatico.ca) 

 
Rekindle the Georgian spirit as we help today’s generation of Concordia Stinger student 
athletes raise their game. The generosity of individuals like you makes it possible for the 
Georgian Football Club to play an important role in making our community a better 
place to live. 
 
Thank you again for your support.  
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